


Approval of IUP-APSCUF Representative Council Actions 
 

The Academic Affairs Committee recommends that the following actions, which have the 
endorsement of the president and the provost, be approved. Because of the large number of 

actions, only a few are highlighted. For complete information, please refer to the IUP-
APSCUF Actions document, available on the website. 

 
Forty-two program revisions were approved at the February 8, March 21, April 11, and May 

2, 2024, IUP-APSCUF Representative Council meetings. 

 
A change in the Liberal Studies framework to the Crimson Core model was approved at a 

special meeting of the IUP-APSCUF Representative Council on March 28, 2024.   
 

At the April 1 and April 30, 2024, meetings, the University Senate approved one new 
undergraduate policy and revisions to three undergraduate policies and 11 graduate 

policies. The following motion is recommended for approval: 
 

THAT THE COUNCIL OF TRUSTEES APPROVE THE ACTIONS APPROVED AT THE 

FEBRUARY, MARCH, APRIL, AND MAY MEETINGS OF THE IUP-APSCUF 
REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL, WHICH WERE SUBSEQUENTLY APPROVED BY 

PRESIDENT DRISCOLL. 
 


